
May 3, 2021

Dear Jack Stuart School Families.

We have been notified that another person connected to our school has tested positive

for COVID-19.

This person is a member of one of the cohorts already in quarantine. The new case does

not impact additional students, but does require two more staff members to enter

quarantine. That brings our total number of staff in isolation / quarantine to 10. This

new case also means our school status has been changed by Alberta Health Services

from 'Alert' to 'Outbreak'.

Please continue to monitor your children and arrange a COVID test as soon as possible. If

your child does test positive, please contact the Principal by email at

zlazaruik@brsd.ab.ca to share that information.

Although it is necessary to serve students remotely right now, we hope everyone will be

well and we look forward to being back together in person!

Note:  If your child requires a print package of learning materials and you were unable to

pick up the package today, you can pick it up tomorrow at the front doors.

Stay safe.

Zenovia Lazaruik, Principal

Todd Sikorski, Assistant Principal
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